Perry County Amateur Radio Club
Cabinet Meeting Minutes for November 25, 2021

Attendance:
KB3PSN, W3KAT, N3MLB and W3SHD

The President, Matt, KB3SPN called the meeting to order at 18:06 local time.

The group discussed who would be the Trustee of the club call sign. There were two people
that volunteered during the first club meeting of the members and one of them was Tom,
KB3CVO. Everyone agreed Tom would be a good choice. Chris, N3MLB made a motion for
KB3CVO to be the Trustee and Robin, W3KAT seconded the motion. A vote was held and
there were no opposing votes. Motion was carried.

Scott, W3SHD gave a treasurer's report and confirmed the club has $0.00.

The group discussed possible dates for the next meeting for the members. Matt suggested we
have the next club meeting in December. After looking at calendars and when would be the
best date, it was suggested December 23rd, 2021 at 7PM would be a good choice.

The group discussed possible ideas for presentations and demonstrations. Chris, N3MLB will
send a group notification to the members and ask for suggestions. Matt and Chris discussed a

demonstration on Winlink and/or packet messages and navigating the packet network.

Chris, N3MLB made a motion for December 23rd to be the next club meeting and Robin,
W3KAT seconded. A vote was held and there were no opposing votes. Motion carried.

Scott, W3SHD made a motion to end the meeting and Robin, W3KAT seconded.

The meeting was adjourned at 18:27 local time.



